Town of Pine River
Town Board Meeting Minutes
November 1, 2016
Chairman Zeitz called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m. All town board members were present.

This meeting was preceded by a meeting of the electors in which the 2017 town levy was set at
$329,085.00.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Minutes from the last meeting held October 4, 2016 were read by Clerk Herdt. Supervisor Breunig
made a motion to accept the minutes; Supervisor Langbecker seconded the motion.

The Treasurer's Report was given by Treasurer Opper. Supervisor Langbecker made a motion to
accept the report; Supervisor Breunig seconded the motion.

Chairman Zeitz made a motion to adopt the $559,272.00 budget for 2017; seconded by Supervisor
Langbecker and made unanimous by Supervisor Breunig.

There was a special town board meeting on October 14, 2016. All board members were present as
well as Clerk Herdt. The 2017 budget was reviewed. The decision was also made not to do the
Ackley Road project with TRID.

Chairman Zeitz is looking into getting Big Eddy signed-off.

Chief Uttech gave the Fire Department and First Responder reports. There were no fire related calls
since the last meeting. There were twelve first responder runs.

November 8, 2016 is the General Election. Polls open at 7:00 a.m. and will close at 8:00 p.m.
Opportunity for public comment was given.

Invoices 13,478 through 13,522 were paid.

The meeting adjourned at 7:28 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Amanda Herdt



